

Dr. Eugene John Chan (1933-2019)

Dr. Eugene John Chan was a renowned dermatologist, practising in New Westminster. He graduated from U.B.C. Medical School and completed his residency in Dermatology at Northwestern University in Chicago. He was well respected by his colleagues and patients for his clinical knowledge, amiability, compassion, and his sense of humour. Dr. Chan was one of the charter members of the Chinese Canadian Medical Society (BC). He was our President from 1987 to 1988. Until recently, Dr. Chan had been a frequent attendee of our annual gala. He had a great passion for travel, fishing, golf, tennis, bridge and skiing. He had helped to organize tennis tournaments between Chinese Canadian physicians and dentists. He had been the champion for several of these tournaments. Dr. Chan's passing is a huge loss for our Chinese medical community and he will definitely be missed.

Dr. Thomas Wong CCMSBC President 1994-1995, 2000-2001